
 
 

WQ.59/2025 

 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY J. RENOUF OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 17th FEBRUARY 2025 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 24th FEBRUARY 2025 

 
 

Question 

 
 

“In relation to his plans to reorganise healthcare as set out in the Health and Community Services Annual 

Plan 2025, will the Minister provide further detail as to how the proposed ‘Partnership Board’ will work  
and state how it will be resourced?” 

 

 
Answer 

 

Detailed proposals are currently being developed. In accordance with P170/2010 the Minister will, in early 
Q2 2025, bring forward a report and proposition seeking the Assembly’s approval to establish the proposed 

Partnership Board.  

 
That report and proposition will provide the terms of reference for the Partnership Board and explain all 

matters related to funding. 
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